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The regularly scheduled meeting of the Monson Community Preservation Committee was called to 
order by Chairwoman Leslie Duthie at 7:02. 
 
Members in attendance:  Chairwoman Leslie Duthie, Tamara Cabey, and Karen King. 
 
The CPC meeting minutes of October 6, 2015 were read.  Ms. King made a motion to accept the minutes 
as read.  Ms. Cabey seconded the motion.  All were in favor, and the minutes were accepted. 
 
A bill in the amount of $19,950 payable to Gentleman Painting for work on the Unitarian Universalist 
Church was accepted and signed.  
 
Congratulation letters to the Town of Monson for restoration of the Town Birth Records and to 
Memorial Hall for installation of sheetrock were approved and signed.  The committee also voted and 
passed to release all their funding.  Ms. Duthie made a motion to accept the letters and Ms. Cabey 
seconded the motion.  All were in favor. 
 
There was a discussion of updating the Community Preservation Committee website.  The Town Clerk 
will bring a mock-up of a new version to the next CPC meeting. 
 
As there were no further items to discuss, Ms. King made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Cabey seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.  The next CPC meeting is scheduled for January 5, 2016.  


